GCOME AND SING
WITH THE CBSO
CHILDREN'S CHORUS!

The CBSO Children’s Chorus are looking for enthusiastic new
members aged between 8 — 13 to join the CBSO family to help
create powerful and meaningful music that brings inspiration,
excitement and joy to our audiences.

We rehearse every Monday during term time from 5:30-6:45pm at
the CBSO Centre and perform regularly throughout the year at
Birmingham’s Symphony Hall!

To find out more and book a vocal check, scan the QR code or visit
our website at cbso.co.uk/lyoungpeople.

Our next open rehearsal is on Monday 24" June, and we would
love to see you there! No need to book, just turn up!

ANY QUESTIONS?

Please contact Louise on Imadden@cbso.co.uk
or 0121 616 6508.
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